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Communique No 168 STAFF CHRISTMAS THANK YOU

7th November 2019

Dear Residents,

With reference to our Communiqué asking for donations to the above, we would like to inform you of
the current position.

So far, we have only received 20% of last years contributions, so this is a gentle reminder to make
your contribution as soon as possible. We have about 3 weeks before we have to close our efforts
this year.

To those residents who have already contributed either in cash or EFT, a big thank you is in order,
but we would like to exceed last years figure of R22 500.00.

Remember this is our way of showing our appreciation of the services that Evergreen Broadacres
staff members provide for us.

For ease of reference the EFT details are as follows:-
Account: Evergreen Lifestyle Broadacres ResCom
Bank: Standard Bank Fourways Crossing
Account No: 305 128 116

Or you can drop off cash to John Parrott at Unit No 20, or in an envelope to Thola at Reception.





